
KHS Temporary Board of Governors  
 
•             What is the purpose of the Temp Board? 
The Temporary Governing Body makes decisions for the new school before it is established 
as a school ie before it is officially opened as a school in its own right. Until them it is a 
‘temporary school’. An example of a decision the TBG make is the appointment of the 
Headteacher, for the new school. Once the new school is open the Temporary Governing 
Body will cease to exist. 
 
•             How many people will be on the Temp Board? 
There are 21 people on the Temporary GB – this includes 1 place for a minor authority 
representative 
 
•             How are the rest of the Board being selected? 
The local authority leads recruitment of the GB. There are specific groups that must form 
part of the Governing for example parent and staff Governors that are appointed through a 
ballot process, the local authority appoint LA Governors and the TGB appoint community 
Governors. Where there are minor authorities, they appoint one person to representative 
them all. 
 
•             When is the Board due to start meeting? 
The TGB has been in place since March 2022 
 
•             Will this replace the current boards at both Deri View and KHS? 
Both Deri View and King Henry VIII schools will retain their own governing body until they 
close on 31st August 2023.  
 
•             How long a term will the person be expected to sit on the Board for? 
Until September 2023 
 
•             How often will they meet, and at what time of day/evening? 
They meet ad a full TGB one each half term at 5pm in Abergavenny. 
 
Nominations for ONE candidate to represent ‘minor’ authorities has been requested by Will 
McLean, to be submitted for consideration by end of December 2022. 
 
Queries above answered by Sharon Randall-Smith from MCC 
 
 


